
 

Three Flu Vaccine Clinics 
Scheduled  

 

 
 

Sponsored by the Hamilton & Wenham Board of Health 

 
October 4th and November 1st from 3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

Hamilton Council on Aging Building - 299 Bay Road 
 

November 8th from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Wenham Buker Elementary School - 1 School Street 

 

 
For Questions Contact: 

 
Hamilton Board of Health 978-468-5579  

or 
Wenham Board of Health 978-468-5520 x4 

 Clinics are opened to 4 years of age and older 
 Vaccine is free to everyone 
 Please bring insurance cards 
 Wear short sleeves or loose fitting sleeves 
 LAIV (nasal spray) is not available at clinics 
 


